NOTICE TO ALL FULLTIME STUDENTS IN
UNIVERSITY ACCOMMODATION
THIS SERVES TO INFORM YOU THAT THE GRACE PERIOD
FOR CHECKING-IN WILL END ON FRIDAY, 3 MARCH
2028 AT 17:00HOURS. IF YOU HAVE NOT CHECKED IN,
KINDLY CHECK IN WITH YOUR RESPECTIVE HALL
WARDENS TO &VOID FORFEITURE OF YOUR, ROOMS.
BE GUIDED ACCORDINGLY. .
P
JOHN PEMBA
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER - DOS
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